JUNE: THE JUNE DINNER MEETING WAS HELD WAS HELD AT CHEVY’S FRESH MEX
RESTAURANT IN WALDORF, MARYLAND. THE COST PER PERSON WAS $20. CHERIE LEJEUNE,
VICE PRESIDENT OF NCAGC, WAS THE HONORED GUEST. NINETEEN MEMBERS ATTENDED,
AND THERE WERE TWO GUESTS. BUD VASES WITH DRIED ROSES WERE GIVEN TO HONOR
TWO PAST PRESIDENTS: JULIE HARRISON AND GILDA ALLEN. THE DINNER BUFFET WAS
PROVIDED BY THE RESTAURANT. COLORED BOTTLES WITH DRIED MEXICAN=LIKE
FLOWERS CREATED BY DOT LOWER, MARILYN BERKUT, AND ESTHER NECKERE
DECORATED THE TABLES. A FRUIT PLATTER WAS DONATED BY ESTHER NECKERE, AND
COOKIES FOR DESSERT (SHORTBREAD, CHOCOLATE CHIPS, AND OTHERS) WERE
CONTRIBUTED BY DOT LOWER.
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